Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

October 2023

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.





Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization. Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in September 2023:

Steve Erlandson GoldWing Motorcycle Club Ron & Gloria Koch Roseville Christian Church & VBS St. Patrick's Catholic Church Brad & Jolece Wainman Gloria Thurman Jerry Shrader Bonnie Gipe George Campbell Memorial:

Sandy Campbell Janet Stevenson Nellie Manuel Diane Hawk Jule Allaman Rudy & Amy Corman Melvin Ross Joyce McIntire Janelle Cox Deborah Moore Eric & Janice Paull Faith & Billy Campbell Rodney Sickles Van & Mary Kay Adkisson Susan & George Huston John & Carole House Marcia & William Brooks Mary Addis Charles Farr George Hennenfent

The Board of Diretors of Helping Hands, Inc. is pleased to announce that Mark Huston has joined our ranks! Mark has served as a long-time volunteer. Welcome, Mark!

We are looking forward to working with you.

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice President: Barb Gossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com

Page 1





The board members met inside the new cooler! There's plenty of room for more!

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for SEPTEMBER

We served 195 families, representing 596 individuals, including 195 children, 89 proxies and 89 families on SNAP.

It looks like October is filled!!

Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504

to sign up for November or to

ask about becoming a volunteer.